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Woodland, Ca — May 25, 2021— The Woodland Noon Rotary Club announces the dedication 

of a new scoreboard at the Woodland High School, Football and Soccer Stadium.  On Tuesday, 

May 25th, 2021 at 10 AM, members of the Woodland Rotary Club, Woodland High School 

(WHS) faculty, Woodland Joint Unified School District (WJUSD), and Woodland City leaders 

attended a socially distant and Covid 19 restriction compliant dedication for this new scoreboard. 

 

This dedication comes at the conclusion of a 17-month collaborative effort between the Rotary 

Clubs of Woodland, Rotary District 5160, WHS, and the WJUSD.  This project started on 

December 19, 2019 when it was noticed that WHS was in need of a new scoreboard to replace 

the 30-year-old sign that was no longer working. Then, Mayor Rich Lansburgh contacted 

President-elect Dan Stroski of the Woodland Rotary Club to request local civic organization 

assistance. We understood that the WJUSD was re-modeling the stadium at WHS at a cost of 

$8.1M. 
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After careful consideration, the Woodland Rotary Club decided to undertake this project and 

raise the $71,181.80 figure necessary to pay for the installation of a new scoreboard.  This new 

sign will not only be used for football, but soccer games as well. 

  

We wish to thank Nicolas Baral of the WJUSD and Victor Rosales of the WHS.  Collectively 

they represent how public and private entities can work together to accomplish community 

common goals. 

 

For More questions Contact:     

 

Daniel J Stroski 
530-723-2246 
dstroski@aol.com 
 
 
 

 
 

 


